
From: Abha Devasia <abha.devasia@amwu.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 26 May 2020 1:45 PM 
To: Chambers - Clancy DP <Chambers.Clancy.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: 'Stephen Smith' <Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au>; hamish.harrington@aigroup.com.au; 
Rhys.Kingston@Ablawyers.com.au 
Subject: AM2014/203 - Graphic Arts, Printing and Publishing Award  
 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the above matter listed before DP Clancy on the 25 May 2020 for conference.  
 
At the Conference, the AMWU undertook to confirm its position in relation to the AI Group’s 
submission dated the 22nd of April 2020. The AMWU confirms that it does not oppose the changes 
proposed by the AI Group in relation to clauses at paragraph 4 of their submissions.  
 
The employer parties are copied into this correspondence.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Abha Devasia  
Acting National Research Cordinator  
Australia Manufacturing Workers' Union 

 
e. abha.devasia@amwu.org.au 
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